
COMMUNICATION 130188 
Received From: Dave Young, Director of Public Works  
Addressed to: Physical Environment Committee 
Date:   October 22, 2019  
Subject:  Drinking Water Quality Management System - 2019 Third Quarter 

Report  

SUMMARY  
The attached report describes the activities and issues relating to the operation of the 
Town’s Drinking Water Distribution System from July 1st to September 30th, 2019. 

COMMENT  
Noteworthy items from the report include: 
• Locates – The number of locates continues to grow.  The same period from January

to September over the past three (3) years has grown dramatically with a 52%
increase in three years:

YEAR NUMBER OF LOCATES 
2017 809 
2018 1028 
2019 1230 

• There was a watermain break and repair on High Street on July 27, 2019.
• There have been numerous new occupancy water activations within the new

subdivision developments.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
THAT the Drinking Water Quality Management System (DWQMS) Third Quarter Report 
for the Carleton Place Drinking Water Distribution System be received as information. 


